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Friday 2nd  February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

A few updates: 

Staff Update: 

I am pleased to announce that Miss Reed, who was teaching Class 2 on supply is now a permanent member of our 

school family. 

 

Stocksfield Drive Pedestrian Gate: 

Stocksfield Drive Pedestrian Gate is now being closed at 8.55 am to allow all staff to be in classes with pupils. 

 

Free School Meal Vouchers – February Half Term Holidays: 

The Household Support Fund is again continuing so the Local Authority will be providing funding to support with 

food and cost of living increase for children eligible for Free School Meals (benefit related) for the February 

Holidays. This will be £15.00 per child. You will again receive E- Vouchers direct to your email, prior to the 

holidays. Please let the school office know if you have a new email address.  

 

Free School Meals: 

If you think you may be eligible for Free School Meals and have not checked recently go to: 

https://www.salford.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/free-school-meals/  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils receive universal free school meals (different to free school meals) so it is 

important that parents/carers for those pupils go to the above website to check eligibility for free school 

meals. 

 

Place2Be Children’s Mental Health Week: 

Monday 5th February to Friday 9th February is Place2Be Children’s Mental Health Week with the theme ‘Express 

Yourself’ all classes will be competing specific activities during the week.  There is also an activity sheet that 

can be completed at home, if all the activities have been completed you will receive a certificate from Place2Be. 

 

Wear Your Scarf to School Day – Friday 9th February: 

As part of Mental Health Week we are asking all pupils and staff on Friday 9th February, to wear a scarf. 

 

February Half Term Activities:  

Salford Community Leisure is returning with its holiday provision this February half term for young people from 

Walkden, Worsley, Boothstown, Little Hulton and Westwood Park, with multi-sports activities, arts & crafts, 

consoles activities and lots more for children and young people aged 8-16. 

 

Rags2Riches: 

The next collection date is Wednesday 7th February; in October 2023 we raised £103.00 for school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

https://www.salford.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/free-school-meals/

